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Dear Sir, 
 
I object to this development going ahead. 
 
There have been too many such developments like this in our area over the past few years. None of them have 
access to shops, schools and public transport links without the use of a car, which has seen an intolerable rise in 
traffic around the town. 
 
Once, the approach to Whitstable along the Thanet Way was surrounded by fields, with the town across them 
nestling down by the sea. The whole character of the town seems to be changing to that of one big modern estate. 
 
Is it nimbyism? unapologetically yes! 
 
I urge you to halt this latest development please. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Steve Lund. 
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